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Rules and
Considerations
for Virtual Participants




Despite the virtual nature of this event, GISF would like to stress how important it is
that virtual meetings also serve as a safe space for members to exchange ideas,
experiences and comments. In order to create this safe space, we ask you to adhere
to the following rules and considerations for the upcoming GISF Forum:

1. The Forum, in-person and virtual, follows the Chatham House Rule.
2. Zoom meeting links must not be shared with anyone else.

3. Internet connection and circumstances allowing, we encourage you to turn
your camera on, and to proactively engage with colleagues. Please remain on
mute when you are not speaking.

4. Please be aware of your surroundings and of other individuals that might be
listening in on the conversations. If possible, wear headphones.

5. Do not record any of the forum sessions on your own devices, nor take any
screenshots of any presentations or participants. GISF will be sharing the
presentations when appropriate after the event.

6. GISF will not be using any images of participants for public usage, unless we
have your consent.

/.1t you have any questions, practical or other, the GISF team will be available
throughout the entire event to help out. Please do not hesitate to get in touch. For
any troubleshooting complications, please contact Emily either privately using
the chat or via gisf-emily@gist.ngo

We encourage you to contact GISF directly at gisf-info@gisf.ngo if you feel
uncomfortable about any individual’s comments or behaviour, either towards you or

someone else. This will enable us to take the necessary steps.
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